
Final preparations for final presentation 
 
This is how the presentations will unfold: 
 

1. The first 20 minutes will be you and your family together 
2. The second 20 minutes will be other families roaming through the room.  If you 

are willing to share your work with other families, put a sticker on your computer 
signaling that you welcome visitors! 

3. The final 20 minutes will be a wrap-up with your teacher with closing remarks. 
 
Things to think about when preparing your presentation: 

• Give a brief introduction so that your audience knows the direction of your 
presentation. 

• What did you make?  What did you learn?  
• Talk about what was most important/interesting/surprising to you! 
• How does what you learned about genetics and genealogy connect to what your 

sharing right now? 
• Tell a story. 
• Ask questions, and invite questions. 

 


